P 3 - 4 1



18 July 1995

Rev John Ainslie Scottish Campaign for NuclearDisarmament 15 Barrland Street GLASGOW G41 1QH

Dear John

Nuclear Bunkers

Further to your fax of 28 June I enclose answers to the Parliamentary Questions suggested by Duncan Campbell to the Secretaries of State for Defence and Scotland.

I trust that the answers shed some light on the darkest recesses of civil defence policy.

If you have any comments on the information or any suggestions for further action these will of course be greatly appreciated.

I thank you for all your assistance.

With every best wish.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Margaret Ewing MP
SNP Parliamentary Leader